
17th December 2020 

The children have enjoyed a fun and busy week in Ruby Class.   

They have completed their PowerPoints about India, which we have uploaded on to Google 
Classroom for you to enjoy and share with your child.  
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In maths, we have continued our learning from Friday on 2D shapes.  The children have used 
their knowledge of 2D shapes to answer ‘What am I?’ questions; naming and drawing the 
shape they have guessed.   

 

  

 

 

 

In English, we have enjoyed writing Cinquain and Shape poems about Christmas.  

We were lucky enough to have a virtual pantomime of ‘Sleeping Beauty’ to watch in school, 
which the children absolutely loved!  

I would like to wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

For your information 

Phonics Screening – The results were sent home on Tuesday. 

Wednesday 6th January – Year 2 project ‘Wow’ day. Children to bring in scarfs, hats, gloves 
to imagine they are going to the Arctic! 



17th December 2020 
Spellings: Please help your child to practise their spellings ready for their Thursday test. 
Your child may have some of the same spelling words to revisit. 

COVID – should your child be off school whilst awaiting a test for COVID and require home 
learning, please use Bug Club, Mathletics and Times Tables Rockstars.  They can also 
complete any outstanding home learning. Further learning will be sent in line with lessons in 
class after 48hrs.     

PE will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child is 
wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.            


